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† Sacraments † 

**Sacrament of Baptism—Baptism is a highly sacred event 
and deserves careful and complete readiness. Please contact 
the church office (336-629-0221) to register for the Baptism 
Preparation Class, which is done on a regular basis.                               
Parents must be registered and participating members                            
of our parish community 

**Sacrament of Marriage  -   Couples should contact the                    
Pastor (336-629-0221) at least 6 months prior to the wedding 
date for necessary preparation.   

**Ministry of the Sick— Please call the church  office                   
(336-629-0221) to inform us of an illness or hospitalization of a   
family member. Federal Privacy 
Law prohibits the hospital from 
giving room numbers, so we must 
have prior knowledge of a   pa-
tient’s room number before we 
visit the hospital. The Sacrament of Anointing is done upon  
request prior to surgery or a illness.                                                                                         

**Prayers for our Military—please call the office                           
(336-629-0221) to notify us of their Military Status  

********************************************                                                 
Out of respect for the Liturgy in which we partake, please 

turn off or mute all cell phones and pagers as you enter the 
Sanctuary of Our Lord.  If your Children are acting up, 

please take them to the cry room  in order not to disrupt 
the liturgy for others. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 *The Knights are looking for new                    
members to join their brotherhood.  Please               
contact Steve Gage or Chuck Lyon if anyone is 
interested. Steve #:301-318-7736 or Chuck at # 
336-736-4139 
 

COLUMBIETTES:  
 

The Columbiettes are continuing to sell            Organic 
and Fairly Traded Coffees, Teas, Hot Choc-
olates, and Chocolate bars.  Please help sup-
port the projects sponsored by our Colum-
biettes.  Remember 5% of the purchase goes 
to Catholic Relief Services.  Thank you. 
 

The Columbiettes are doing a summer book drive. 
Please drop off gently used books for children aged               
pre-school through 12th grade in the box near the                 
parking lot entrance. The books will be donated to  
Randolph Partnership for Children. Thank you!   

Saint Joseph Youth Ministry 
13- 18 Years Old  
Meets Every Sunday at 
Church 

4:00p.m. Youth Mass 
5:30-7:30p.m.                         
Youth Meeting (Upstairs) 

PRAYERS FOR OUR PARISHIONERS &               
THEIR FAMILIES 

Please take a moment to pray for our parishioners needs, 
Illness, persona problems and our young men serving our 
country:   

Christopher Gardner, Lillian Hazelwood & Ramona 
Shepard, Colleen Greene, Flora Smith, 
Gary Hutchins, Ralph Evans, Jose Espiallet,   
Monica Smith, Patrick Guarion, Raphael 
Guriel, Josefina Arellano, Laurie Wills, Jose 
and Kevin (Seminarians from our church),                            
JR Newsome, Mary Matthews,                                 
Sara Dunmeyer’s daughter, Kevin Bennet, 
Donald Hills, Anna Pugh, Robert Barker,                      
Eduardo Ramos Torres, Betty Dill, Annette Conley 

Military:  Adolfo Angel Vasquez, Matthew Bryant 

Box Tops 
Please bring in your BOX TOPS for the Sisters who 
run the Academy for Pre-Schoolers. You can put 
them in the mail slot of the office door.  
  Thank you for your help  

Youth Choir  
6th Grade- 12 th Grade  

Friday Rehearsal at 
Church  

7:00p.m. - 8:00p.m.  

Children’s Choir  
K- 5th Grade                            
Friday Rehearsal at 
Church  
6:00p.m. -  7:00p.m.  
Ines Rivero (Choir Director)                             
336-736-6681  



RECYCLING                     

The Youth Group is collecting aluminum 
cans, tin cans, and other metal items for 
recycling to support  the Youth Group             

activities.  Please leave your items by the 
shed in the corner of the parking lot.  Thank you in               

advance for separating the cans into separate bags for 
aluminum and steel.  Steel items like old fry pans,                  

basketball hoops, poles, tools, shovels, tire rims etc can 
be turned in for cash.  Please donate. Thank you. 
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RECICL@NDO   

El Grupo de Jovenes es recogiendo latas 
de aluminio, latas de comida o cualquier 
otro metal para apoyar las actividades 
del Grupo Juvenil. Por favor deposite los 
articulos que usted tenga a la esquina de la casita.                      
Gracias a los que poneen en bolsa separadas el alumino               
y el acero. Articulos de acero como sartenes biejos,                   
erramientas, palas etc.. Se convierten en efectivo.                          
Porfavor Done.  Muchas Gracias. 

You Can Help Your Marriage – Do you feel alone? 
Are you frustrated or angry with each other? Do 

you argue or have you just stopped talking to each 
other? Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult 
times in their marriages.  For confidential infor-

mation or to apply to attend the program beginning 
with a weekend on                 October 12, 2018 call 

800-470-2230                                            
or email: retrouvaillenc@msn.com                            

or visit the web site at www.retrouvaille.org. 

6th Marian Eucharis c Conference 
 will be held on Saturday, November 10 - Sunday,                                 
November 11 at the Hilton  Hotel in Greenville.                                     
Our featured speaker include: 
Bishop Robert Guglielmone; Fr. Bill Casey; Fr. Frank 
Pavone;  Jeff Cavins; Doug Barry, BaƩle Ready;                    
Fr. Brian Mullady, OP,  Western Dominican province; 
Dr. John Bruchalski, Former  AborƟonist, Tepeyac OB/
GYN. General admission is $80, youth is $40. 
Register by October 27 by mail.                                
For more informaƟon, call (864)354-7160 or go to 
www.meconferencesc.net 

A en on all Vets! 
The ColumbieƩes are                        
sponsoring a Mass to 
honor all Veterans on 
Sunday, November 11th.  
This is the 100th                         
Anniversary since the 
signing of the treaƟes on                   
ArmisƟce Day to end 
WWI.  To commemorate 
this special occasion, the 
ColumbieƩes are asking you to submit pictures 
of your loved ones that are Veterans.  Include 
your name and phone number on the back of 
the picture for safe returning. We will display 
our beloved Veteran’s photos in the church. In 
addiƟon, we are asking our Veteran’s to aƩend 
the 9:00 am Mass on November 11th, we will 
have special seaƟng and Father will have a                  
special blessing said for them at Mass.  Pictures 
can be dropped off in the church office by                    
November 2nd.  

Priests’	Retirement	and	Beneϐits	Collection	

Goal		 	 $9,620.00	
Raised		 $6,463.00	
Needed	 $3,157.00	Please	continue	supporting	our	parish	to	reach	our	goal	soon.	


